
(Translation) 

STC-CS-2567-74 

 

 4 October 2024 

Subject : Receiving the Letter of Intent from PEA for the Maintenance of Meters and Accessories in the 
Automatic Meter Reading (AMR) System Project 

To : President 
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

 Samart Telcoms PCL (the Company) would like to notify that the Company has received the 
Letter of Intent, on 2 October 2024 from Provincial Electricity Authority (PEA), agreeing to hire for the 
Maintenance of Meters and Accessories in the Automatic Meter Reading (AMR) System with the total project 
value of Baht 670.49 million (VAT included) for the service term of 36 months, from 1 January 2025 to 
31 December 2027. The Company has been requested to submit related documents in order for contract 
preparation and contract signing. 
 
 Please be informed accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
  Yours faithfully  
 
 
            -Signature- 
 
                                                                                 (Mr. Jong Diloksombat) 
              President 
 
 

 


